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W/E 13th July 2018 

 

Dear Parents & Carers,  

Wow what a week we have had! The pinnacle of which was our fabulous KS2 Show – Oliver Twist. The show took 

place on Wednesday and Thursday evening and the children performed to a full house on both occasions. The show 

was simply spectacular and the children received rave reviews on both nights. We are so proud of all the children 

that took part in the show – they worked so hard during the 4 week rehearsal schedule and they performed 

brilliantly on the night. Special thanks to the incredible Miss Scott who directed the show and kept the children 

motivated and focused throughout.  

Today, parents were invited to join us for a special Celebration Assembly to recognise those children who had 

received over 100 achievement stars. Parents watched proudly as their children were presented with a special 

certificate and Star Badge for them to wear on their uniform or book bag. In addition, the children who are studying 

piano with Mrs Irving, treated us to a wonderful piano recital. Each performance was amazing and the audience was 

so impressed with the talent on show. The assembly was topped off with the presentation of the All Saints swimming 

awards, which recognizes the progress the children have made throughout the 2018 swimming season. We are now 

all looking forward to Monday’s swimming gala which will enable the children to demonstrate the progress they 

have made. Please refer to the attached letter for further details of this event. 

Finally, we are delighted to announce that at this year’s Summer Fair we raised the most money ever with an 

incredible profit of £1700. This is simply incredible for such a small school. Many thanks once again to the ASSA team 

and all the families who supported this event.  

Letters this week: 

 What’s on this week 23rd July 2018 

 Swimming Gala 23rd July 2018 
 
Please enjoy another sunny weekend. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
All Saints 
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